Colonnade Newsletter

What to do When a Storm Approaches

When a Hurricane Watch is declared, make final preparations and review emergency plans with your family. Listed below are a few reminders when a storm approaches;

- 1. Listen to your radio or TV for instructons.
- 2. Stay indoors during high winds. Do not go "sightseeing" during or immediately after a storm.
- 3. Make whatever telephone calls you need to make, but limit those calls to less than a minute if possible. This is to avoid telephone gridlock and keep lines open for emergency calls.
- 4. Know the warning signals and where shelters are located.
- 5. Have your home survival kit ready.
- Bring all potted plants into the house.
- 7. Remove and store lanai furniture or any loose objects.
- 8. Unplug electrical applicances you may not need or use.
- 9. Wedge sliding glass doors at the top or a dowel or piece of broom handle into the track of sliding glass doors to prevent them from coming loose when the wind blows. In next month's issue we will include a list of emergency supplies that are needed.

Registering your Pet

It can be very exciting when deciding to add a pet to your family but please keep in mind Colonnade House Rules before doing so.

*No more than 2 pets are allowed per unit

*The combined weight of pets shall not exceed 50 pounds.

*Pets will be registered with the Colonnade Manager within 10 days of being brought onto the property.

*Failure to register a pet or provide proof of required license within the 10 days may cause pet(s) to be subject to immediate removal from the project.

September 2016 Edition

As a reminder . . .

**The throwing or dropping of lighted cigarettes, matches or other burning material constitutes a serious threat to life and property. Persons known to engage in such a conduct will be subjected to penalties and fines under Section F.3 and possible criminal prosecution.

President:
Timothy Leong
Vice President:
Mary Shumack
Treasurer: David Haut
Secretary:
Harry Johnson
Directors: Joy Brown,
Jean Bryant, Daniel Choy,
James Kirkpatrick and
Jeffrey Rapoza
Property Manager

Lois Ekimoto

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

**It is imperative to coordinate ANY type of move or delivery with the office at least 24 hours in advance. The elevators require proper padding to protect the floors and walls. A few of our elevators are new and we would like to keep it in good condtion so we kindly ask for your assistance in doing so. Anyone moving or having a delivery without coordinating it with the office first will be subject to a violation or fine.

**Residents are responsible for the cleanliness and orderliness of their respective stalls, including the removal of grease and oil build-up. And parking stalls shall not be used for storage of any kind.

ELEVATOR SHUTDOWN SCHEDULE

BLDG. 3 - AUGUST 15, 2016 TO OCTOBER 5, 2016

BLDG. 4 - OCTOBER 17, 2016 TO DECEMBER 14, 2016

BLDG. 5 - JANUARY 3, 2017 TO FEBRUARY 23, 2017

TWO SHIFTS WITH A CREW ON EACH SHIFT

1ST SHIFT FROM 6:30 AM - 3:00 PM

2ND SHIFT FROM

3:00 PM - 10:30 PM

Construction noise will occur during these shifts.

Also we ask all drivers to please use extra caution when driving on spiral ramps and parking decks due to the increase in foot traffic. The schedule and more information can be found on our website @ colonnadeonthegreens.org



Site Manager

Randy Kowalkowski